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Renderings of Shockoe Valley Streets Improvement Project                                                                  
to be Available at Upcoming Meeting 

 
RICHMOND, Va. – Approximately 30 percent of the plans for the Shockoe Valley Streets Improvement Project will 
be available for viewing at a public meeting on Thursday, May 9 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at Martin Luther King 
Middle School at 1000 Mosby St. Attendees also will have an opportunity to ask questions and fill out comment 
forms.  
 
Construction is expected to begin in 2021. When the project is completed in summer 2024 there will be four 
additional roundabouts in the city: 

 Oliver Hill Way and Venable Street 

 Venable and 18th streets 

 Mosby and Venable streets 

 Mosby and O streets 
 
Additionally, new traffic signals will be installed at 17th and Broad streets and there are plans to convert streets 
from one-way to two-way at 18th Street and Oliver Hill Way from Balding Street to Broad Street.  
 
All of the enhancements are designed to promote environmental sustainability and economic development in the 
Shockoe Valley, Union Hill and Church Hill, as well as improve multi-modal accessibility, safety, connectivity, 
mobility and circulation.   
 
City engineers say the Shockoe Valley Streets Improvement Project will provide another connection to downtown 
through the Leigh Street viaduct. 
 
The $28 million project is fully funded through federal Smart Scale Funds.   
                       
We’re Social! For updates on DPW-related projects, activities and events visit us on Twitter @DPW_RichmondVA.  
 

                     -###- 

The City of Richmond Department of Public Works (DPW) is one of only 146 accredited public works agencies in the United States. DPW’s 
portfolio comprises a wide array of services to include leaf collection; street, sidewalk and alley maintenance;  trash collection; 
recycling;  urban forestry;  signs; signals and pavement markings;  grass cutting;  graffiti removal;  and parking. In addition, DPW issues 
permits for working in the city’s right-of-way, manages Richmond’s Bike Share program and maintains the fleet of city vehicles.  DPW’s 
operating budget comes from the general fund of the City of Richmond. For more information about DPW services, click here or call 3-1-1. 

http://www.richmondgov.com/PublicWorks/index.aspx

